BANK Of ZAMBIA
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY GOVERNOR - OPERATIONS

BOZ/EXEC/DG/prs/bp

April 2,2025

CB Circular No. : 12/2025

To ) All Heads of Commercial Bank

MEFMI SECRETARIAT CONSULTATIVE VISIT TO THE BANK OF ZAMBIA

Please be advised that the Bank of Zambia will be hosting Dr. Louis Kasekende, Executive
Director from the Macroeconomic and Financial Management Institute of Eastern and Southern
Africa (MEFMI) Secretariat who will be undertaking an in-person consultative visit on April 7,
2025. MEFMI develops and offers a diverse range of capacity building products and services
that address both traditional and emerging needs of institutions.

The Governor and the MEFMI Secretariat would like to meet with representatives of commercial
banks on Monday, April 7, 2025, at 14:30 hours in the auditorium. In this regard, you are
requested to send two representatives to attend this meeting. Names of representatives should be
sent to Ms. Lyness Mambo at Imambo(@boz.zm and/or Ms. Naomi Lungu at nlungu@boz.zm
by April 3, 2025.

Kindly be advised accordingly.

%‘ancis Chipimo (PhD)
DEPUTY GOVERNOR

ce Governor
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